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March 15, 2010

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is in regards to Mr. Paul Koleske and his Parish Mission progrum.

Paul visited Good Shepherd Catholic Parish in Braddock Pennsylvania January 31-
February 3,2010. He spoke atallthe weekend Masses, conducted an evening
concert, spoke to the elementary school students, and provided a wonderful 3 night
mission series.

The response from the parishioners was very positive. Paul was prayerful,
motivational, and very well prepared.

I highly recommend Paul to come to other parishes. He has my full support!

If you have any questions, I may be reached at (412) 271-1515 or e-mail at
thomasburke 7 0 @)rofrnai l. com

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

SincereJ4;

P-1t^* 4At-
Rev. Thomas J. Burke
Pastor


